



Neighbourhood Planning Sub-group: Meeting 17 16th April 2015, 7:00pm, Wray Institute

Minutes

Present: Robert P (Chair), Carol, Cath, Corinne, John H, John Y, Bob S, Dave H, Andy Y
Janet W (Clerk)

- 1.** Apologies: Jon Ingram, Ros, Eddy Taylor
- 2.** Minutes from the last meeting, 16, were agreed as being a true record.
- 3.** Declaration of interests - None
- 4.** Survey results – Eddy was unable to attend, the survey results will be at the next meeting.
- 5.** Opinion survey – update. Thanks to Cath and Bob and all involved in the delivery of the Opinion Survey, these will be collected at the weekend.
- 6.** Vision and objectives – update. Robert has submitted a working draft; this will be revised as we get results back from the surveys.
- 7.** Consultation – update. Corinne has had a reply from the WI and is meeting with the Youth Group. She has not heard back from the Institute committee or Middlewood. Carol has put an update in the Wrayly Mail.
- 8.** Next stage – Grant funding. The last round of Grant funding has been spent and the monitoring form returned. Robert has received a quote from Eddy Taylor with regards to the next stage of work; this is to be e-mailed round to all NPG. Next steps are to put together an application, covering all expenses such as room hire, an e-mail to be sent around to comment on.

- 9.** AOB: Green spaces – Robert currently working with the Parish Council to register three areas as Green Spaces, the School Field, Flood Gardens, and an area of land by the river, opposite the Tea Rooms. Dave Hartnup to add the Strip Fields to the Green Space as an important historical area. Andy Y will e-mail through info on Green Spaces.

We will need to develop a method of assessing sites that crop up as potential development sites

It was discussed that Eddy has asked if a member of Caton with Littledale NPG can attend one of our meetings, it was agreed that one or two members can attend.

- 10.** Date/Time next meeting. 14th May 2015 7.00pm

Meeting Closed 19:50